
 
Bath and North East Somerset Council are proposing to change 
the Public Rights of Way network at Minerva Bath Rowing Club, 
Newbridge 
 
The general effect of the proposal is shown on the attached plan.  A 
section of Public Footpath (FP) BC15/1 commencing from a junction 
with FP BC15/2 at grid reference ST 7175 6587 continuing in a 
generally northerly direction for approximately 96 metres to grid 
reference ST 7177 6596 would be stopped up, as shown on the 
attached plan by a continuous red line between points A–B.  The 
new line of the FP would commence from a junction with FP BC15/2 
at grid reference ST 7177 6589 in a generally northerly direction for 
approximately 55 metres to grid reference ST 7177 6594 and turning 
in a generally north northeasterly direction for approximately 20 
metres to grid reference ST 7177 6596, as shown on the plan by a 
continuous green line between points C–D–B. 
 
These changes are proposed to enable development to be carried out in 
accordance with planning permission 23/01861/FUL and would be 
achieved by way of a diversion order made under section 257 of the 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990. The new footpath will be 2 
metres in width.  
 
If you have any comments regarding the above proposal, please 
send them to prow@bathnes.gov.uk or Public Rights of Way, Lewis 
House, Manvers Street, Bath, BA1 1JG no later than 11th November 
2023.  If you wish to discuss the proposal please telephone  
01225 394161. 
 
Wendy Robbins, Technical Officer 
Public Rights of Way, Bath and North East Somerset Council 
Dated: 14th October 2023 

 


